[bookmark: _GoBack]Here is an opportunity to take an important step toward addressing climate change in Oceanside , working with our friends at the Sierra Club. 

At the Wednesday night City Council meeting they are considering requesting data from SDG&E that would be the first step toward establishing a not for profit electricity provider (Community Choice Energy) that will deliver more clean energy and give us local control over rates. 

It is important that city leaders know there is community support even at this early stage.

Please send a short email to the City Council in support of Community Choice Energy.  You could touch upon one or more of these themes if they match your feelings on this topic:
Community Choice Energy is a not for profit electricity provider rather than one that serves shareholders ahead of its customers, gives me a choice in who provides my electricity instead of a monopoly, delivers more clean energy, would give us local control over electricity rates and competition for SDG&E, invests locally and help create local jobs, is more accountable to local residents.  Community Choice Energy is a not for profit electricity provider rather than one that serves shareholders ahead of its customer
Please send your email by midnight Tuesday to council@ci.oceanside.ca.us

For more information on Community Choice Energy :
https://content.sierraclub.org/creative-archive/sites/content.sierraclub.org.creative-archive/files/pdfs/0891-MyGen-factsheet-San-Diego-06_web_0.pdf

